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Alnmouth Arts Festival 

 

Dear Parents, 

Every year Hipsburn Primary School takes part in the Alnmouth Arts 

Festival, and this year we have become artists, filmmakers and singers 

to prepare our entries. 

The whole school have been in regular rehearsals for a spectacular 

singing performance, in which we will perform sea shanties with different 

parts and harmonies. We will meet in the park at 10.15 am on 

Saturday 17th June. The performance will then begin at 10.30 and 

will last for around half an hour. 

 

It would be great to have as many children as possible taking part in the 

performance. We need to know rough numbers by the end of this week, 

and so teachers will ask their class about attendance on Friday. Over 

the next couple of days please discuss with your children whether they 

will be taking part in the performance or not, so that they know when 

their teacher asks. 

 

Many thanks for your support 

Miss Jones 
 


